

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

27th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Jumper Day





Christmas Jumper Day Friday 8th December 2017

Following last year's successful and fun Christmas Jumper Day, we have decided to hold it again this year. Christmas Jumper Day will be Friday 8th December to coincide with the schools Christmas lunch to make the day feel that extra bit more festive!

We would therefore kindly ask for a small donation of £1.00 for each child to be brought in if they would like to wear a Christmas jumper. All money raise will be aid of the re-development of the EYFS Playground.

We thank you for your support.

gurs sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk